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Bulletin dedication: 
“Listen to advice and accept instruction, that you may gain wisdom in the future” (Proverbs 19:20). Today’s bulletin 
is given to the glory of God by Jim and Sue Miller in honor of their granddaughter, Elle Koehler, who graduated from 
Winona Senior High School. Though many ceremonies for the graduates were small or virtual, the instruction and 
wisdom each graduate received over their time of study was real. May God bless and keep them in His care, and may 
they continue to seek the wisdom and instruction of the Lord! Congratulations, Elle, and all the class of 2020! 
 
Welcome to Immanuel!  We ask all members and guests to please check in with the attendance person as you wait to 
be seated in the CLC. We hope you are blessed by God’s grace in the worship service. Members, please inform the 
church office of needed prayers and visits. 
 
Liturgy:  8:00 & 10:00 am: Abbreviated Setting One from LSB p. 151. 
 
Sermon: “Worth It? Yes, Worth It!” from Jeremiah 20, Matthew 10 
 
Hymns:  none for today 
 
Pianist:  none for today 
 
Elders/Ushers: 
   8:00 a.m.:  Mark Bartsh, Chris Stelling, Jim Larson, Bob Lamprecht 
  10:00 a.m.: Bob Walkes, Brent Wohlers, Don Luckstein 
 
Attendance Assistant: Matthew Feils 
 
Altar Duty June:  Marion Johnson, Dawn Schroeder 
 
Busy Bags: Will be available once COVID19 concerns are past. 
 

Our Mission 
Immanuel Lutheran Church exists to spread the Gospel in its truth and purity through Word and Sacraments in 
accordance with the Confession of The Lutheran Church–Missouri Synod.  Immanuel Lutheran School exists to share 
the Gospel, so children become disciples of Jesus. 

 
Holy Communion Statement 

    The Lord’s Supper is celebrated in the confession and glad confidence that, as He says, our Lord gives into our 
mouths not only bread and wine but His very body and blood to eat and to drink for the forgiveness of sins and to 
strengthen our union with Him and one another. Our Lord invites to His table those who trust His words, repent of all 
sin, and set aside any refusal to forgive and love as He forgives and loves us, that they may proclaim His death until 
He comes.  
    Because those who eat and drink our Lord’s body and blood unworthily do so to their great harm and because Holy 
Communion is a confession of the faith which is confessed at this altar, any who are not yet instructed, in doubt, or 
who hold a confession differing from that of this congregation and The Lutheran Church–Missouri Synod, and yet 
desire to receive this sacrament, are asked to first speak with the pastor. 
    For our communicants: gluten-free host is available along with grape juice in the center of the individual cups for 
those who have allergies or sensitivities to those respective elements. Please request it as you approach the pastor or 
the elder. 
 

OUR OFFERING OF WORSHIP (Holy Communion only):  
 Sunday, June 14: 71 souls 
 
OUR OFFERING OF MATERIAL GIFTS: 
  Sunday, June 14:  $ 8,005.00 

  



Those known to be hospitalized: Is any one of you in trouble?  He should pray.  Is anyone happy?  Let him sing 
songs of praise.  Is any one of you sick?  He should call the Pastor/elders of the church to pray over him…the prayer 
of a righteous man is powerful and effective (James 5:13-16). 
 

 The office is unaware of anyone hospitalized at this time 
 

For any prayer requests wanted on the Congregational Prayer Chain, or in public worship services, call the church 
office (534-3700) or Barb Larson (534-2623) or E-mail office@immanuelplainview.org 
 

WEEKLY CALENDAR and ANNOUNCMENTS 
 

Sunday, June 21: Worship services resume at 8:00 and 10:00 in the CLC 
Monday, June 22:  Stephen Ministry at 7:00 pm 
Sunday, June 28: Worship services at 8:00 and 10:00 in the CLC 
God’s richest blessing on those celebrating birthdays this week: 
 
June 21: Beverly Petersen 
June 22: Kayla Lehnertz, Marlene Gilbertson 
June 23: Kelly Ohm 
June 24: Parker Miller 
June 25: Garrett Folkert, Amanda Zimmerman, Heather Gander,  

  Rebekah Hermann, Michael Haley, Anna Augustine 
June 26: Jenna Ferk, Terry Krusmark, Glen Zabel 
June 27: Mark Fitting, Austin Gander 
 

If someone’s name was inadvertently omitted, please call the church office. 
 

When “Pull Yourself Together” Doesn't Work - You’ve heard it time and time again: “Pull 
yourself together. . . . Cheer up. . . . Tough it out. . . . It’s not that bad.” Perhaps people have said it 
to you. Or perhaps you keep saying it to yourself. But it hasn’t helped. You’re still hurting. Things 
are coming apart. Here’s the good news: You don’t have to go through your struggles alone. Help is 
available. Our Stephen Ministers are trained caregivers who will walk with you, listen to you, and 
provide confidential, one-to-one care as you search through the pieces and find what is truly in your 

heart. If someone you know is facing a crisis—large or small—and could benefit from the caring presence of a 
Stephen Minister, talk to one of our Stephen Leaders: Pastor Augustine (534-3700) or Becky Luckstein (534-2236 or 
951-1716). Our Stephen Ministers are ready to care for you. 
 
Pastor Augustine and family will be on vacation June 22 – July 5. If someone is in need of spiritual care, contact an 
elder or the church office who can contact Pastor Fuchs or one of our Stephen Ministers. 
 

Video services on YouTube may not be available Sunday mornings now that we return to in-person worship on 
Sundays. Just a note to request your patience as we adjust to schedule and workload changes. Thank you. 

SAVE THE DATE: Mr. Lutringer's retirement celebration has been scheduled for Sunday, August 9th in the CLC. 
More details to come. 

Congratulations to Rev. John Fuchs, retired Pastor of Immanuel, Potsdam and St. John’s, Hammond, on celebrating 
his 55th anniversary of his ordination into the Office of Holy Ministry this weekend! 


